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Jon, 

I haven't had a chance to thank you for the terrific show you did for our group back in 
June.  You are so believable, but even more so, I was so impressed with your advance 
knowledge of our community and our politics.  Killing our congresswoman might not 
have been a good thing, we like Nita Lowey, but your twist on why, was good!

Having a Murder Mystery was lots of fun. The participants enjoyed being involved in the 
entertainment, rather than just watching.  Even our "loud mouths" had a good laugh.

Thanks again,

Bonnie Wind

Bonnie Wind, MSW
Adult Services Director
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